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CARDONE Industries and Holy Redeemer Health System 
Announce Construction of New Family Health Center 

 
(PHILADELPHIA, PA) – CARDONE Industries’ employees and their family members 
will soon be able to receive family health and wellness services just minutes away from 
CARDONE Industries’ five main locations on Whitaker Avenue, Rising Sun Avenue, 
Chew Street, “D” and Erie Streets, and Tabor Avenue in Philadelphia.  
 
Yesterday, August 11, 2008 at 2 pm, officials and employees at CARDONE Industries, a leading 
global supplier of automotive products, and Holy Redeemer Health System, headquartered in 
Meadowbrook, officially commenced the construction of the Holy Redeemer Family Health 
Center at CARDONE. The new 2500-square-foot facility will be located at 5600 Tabor 
Avenue, Philadelphia.  
 
Holy Redeemer and CARDONE have developed a relationship on behalf of the health 
and wellness of CARDONE employees and their families. As part of this relationship, 
Holy Redeemer and CARDONE have partnered to build this facility. The Center will be 
staffed by Holy Redeemer physicians and health care team members. The Holy 
Redeemer Family Health Center at CARDONE is expected to open early 2009.  
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Pictured from left to right are Michael Cardone, Jr., Chairman and CEO, CARDONE 
Industries; Michael B. Laign, President/CEO, Holy Redeemer Health System (HRHS); 
Jacquie Cardone, President of the CARDONE Foundation; Sr. Anne Marie Haas, 
CSR, Provincial Superior, HRHS; Sister Martina Nicklaus, CSR, Vicar Provincial, 
HRHS; Michael Cardone III, Executive Vice President, CARDONE Industries; Dan 
McClave, Vice President, CARDONE Industries; and Shelly Urofsky, Executive Vice 
President, HRHS. 
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